
Church: 433 East Golfwood Road 
Parish Office: 105 East Golfwood Road 
Postal Address: P.O. Box 727 
Beverly Shores, Indiana  46301-0727 
www.st-ann-of-the-dunes.org 

Contact Us 
Telephone ................................................... (219) 879-7565 
Fax ............................................................... (219) 879-8893 
Office Email .......................... stannesdunnes@comcast.net 
 
Office Hours 
Tuesday, Wednesday ....................... 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 
 
Mass Schedule 
Saturday ............................................................... 6:00 p.m. 
Lithuanian Mass ................................................... 1:00 p.m. 

(Every third Sunday of the month.) 
 
Other Sacraments 
Baptisms: After 6:00 pm Mass on Saturday. Contact the 
parish office for additional information. 
 
Reconciliation: As listed in the bulletin and upon request. 
 
Anointing of the Sick: Upon request. 
 
 
 

Parish Staff 
Parish Administrator ................................. Rev. Jon Plavcan 
 
Clergy Assistant ................................ Rev. George Schopp 
 
Pastoral care for the 
Lithuanian Community ................... Rev. Gediminas Kersys 
 
Director, R.C.I.A. & 
Adult Religious Formation ........................ Perry Cartwright 
 
Director, Children’s Religious 
Education & Youth Ministry ..................... Cindy Hargarten 
 
Sacristan Coordinator ........................................ Phil Farese 
 
Liturgy & Music Director ............................ Marsha Jerome 
 
Organist ...................................................... Karen Erminger 
 
Maintenance .................................................. Michael Opat 
 
St. Ann Guild President ................................... Joseph Estep 

Mission Statement 
We are a unique, caring, Christian family of the 
Catholic faith, co-creative of the Kingdom of God, 
worshiping and witnessing together in love and joy. 
 
We are composed of People from diverse 
backgrounds who accept personal responsibility  

 
for the stewardship of St. Ann’s resources, people, 
and talents, and strive for full and equal participation 
among all of its community. 
 
We, by interaction with and responsibility to a diverse 
community, are enriched through worship, education 
service, and living examples of Christ’s teachings. 



Mass Intentions 
Saturday, March 6 
 6:00 PM In Memory of Paul Froble  
  from Kathy Brandt and Family 
 
Saturday, March 13 
 6:00 PM In memory of Mary Whybrew 
  from Terry and Nancy Kolasa 
 

Ministry Schedule 
March 6, 2021 
 Lector Lynda Lancaster 
 Eucharistic Minister Phil Hargarten 
 Greeters Ed Ryscuck  
  Cindy Hargarten 
 
March 13, 2021 
 Lector Gloria Bolduc 
 Eucharistic Minister Kira Geiss 
 Greeters Perry Cartwright 
  Linda Sperling 

We will also be Live Streaming the Mass for those not able to attend 
or prefer to remain home. The streamed Mass will be available 
shortly before 6 p.m. on Saturday, and can be found on our Parish 
YouTube Channel. A link can be found on our Parish Website under 
Mass/Parish YouTube Channel. 

Other Gods 
We believe in one God. But it wasn’t always that 
way. At the time of Moses, people believed in 
many gods. There were gods who governed the 
weather, gods who controlled illnesses, and 
gods who inspired the arts. But we believe in 
one God, the source of all creation and the 
sustainer of all that is good. The first 
commandment asked people to stop offering 

allegiance to other gods. It asserted the supreme authority of the 
one God who led them out of slavery and promised them a new land. 

 When we review the Ten Commandments, we usually skip 
over number one. We don’t believe in other gods. It’s two through 
ten that cause problems. We curse and swear. We skip church on 
Sundays. We disobey. We destroy life, even human life. We commit 
adultery. We steal and we lie. We covet everything about our 
neighbor’s possessions and family. We sin a lot on two through ten. 
But we believe in one God. Or do we? 

  Do we substitute other gods? Do we prefer possessions, 
selfish pleasures, and the esteem of others more than we prefer 
allegiance to the one God? That first commandment may be the root 
of all our sin. 

 

Written by Paul Turner. Copyright © 2008, Resource Publications, Inc., 888-273-7782, 
www.rpinet.com. All rights reserved. Reprinted with permission from Lectionary 
Bulletin Inserts, Year B: First and Second Readings. 

Welcome to St. Ann of the Dunes 
Whether you come from another part of the world 
or a nearby parish, we welcome you to St. Ann of the 
Dunes!  We thank you for sharing in the celebration 
of the Eucharist with us and we appreciate your 
generosity.  We invite you to join our parish family if 
you are looking for a spiritual home or a summer 
church home.  Registration forms can be found on 
our website or you can contact the office at 219-879-
7565.  We look forward to getting to know you. 
 
All parishioners are asked to keep us informed of change of 
address, phone number or email address.  Should you need the 
Eucharist brought to you, please let one of the Greeters know and 
we'll be sure that someone will bring Communion to you at your 
seat. 

Pray For,... 
The Departed 
Please keep all of our departed family and friends in your prayers who 
recently passed away. 
Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon 
them. May the souls of all the faithful departed, through the mercy of God, 
rest in peace. 
 
Our Military 
St. Ann is honored to have members serving in both the Armed Services 
and the Peace Corps.  As a community of Christ's people, we at St. Ann's 
honor their service and salute their dedication by offering prayers for their 
safety and welfare.  Please remember all members of the U.S. military in 
your prayers. 
 
(Please note, we have been asked not to publish individual names, ranks, and locations of our 
military for security and safety reasons.) 

Volunteers Needed 
To all St Ann’s Parishioners: One of the things that 
makes St Ann’s a wonderful place to worship is the 
willingness of those that attend St Ann’s to volunteer 
when needed.  We are in great need of additional 
Lector/Commentators and especially Eucharistic 
Ministers. Due to job changes and relocation we 
have lost some of our volunteers and now have only 
a bare minimum to meet the weekly need.  Contact 
the Parish Office directly at 879-7565.  Thank You 
from the bottom of my heart. Mary Lou Marshall 
(Scheduler) 
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2020 Financial Statements 
The parish financial statements were mailed on 
Tuesday, January 19th. Due to Covid19, mailing the 
statements is a safer procedure. Please keep in mind 
that only those who have contributed $500.00 or 
more will receive a statement. This is what has been 
done over the last years at Saint Ann.  Nothing has 
changed this year except they were mailed to your 
home. If you have given less and would like a 
statement, you will need to call the parish office and 
request one.  It will then be printed and mailed out 
to you. The parish office number is 879-7565 or you 
can email the request to the office at 
stannesdunnes@comcast.net. 
 

Semi Annual Financial Report 
July 1, 2020-December 31, 2020 

Income ................................ $111,570.00 
Expenses ............................... $61,055.00 
Net Income ........................... $50,515.00 

 

Stewardship 
February 27-28, 2021 
Mass Collection (6:00 p.m.) ................. $3,017.00 
 
Diocesan Savings as of 12/31/20 ....... $77,990.53 
 
Thank you for your practice of Stewardship to St. 
Ann. May God Bless you for your generosity. 
   Father Jon Plavcan 
 

Online Giving 
In times when there are concerns about exposure to 
disease or spreading of a virus, online giving is a 
convenient option to continue to support St. Ann’s 
and its mission. Whether you are attending weekly 
mass or worshipping at home, your vital support can 
still happen regardless of where you are. You may 
now opt to contribute to St. Ann electronically by 
using one of our online options. Access us on line at: 
https//st-ann-of-the-dunes.org. 

Stations of the Cross 
On Friday evening at 6 pm, members of Spirituality and 
Worship Commission will lead parishioners in the Stations of 
the Cross. The Stations of the Cross is an ancient tradition in 
the Catholic Church going back to the fourth century when 
Christians went on pilgrimage to the Holy Land. Like many of 
our Catholic traditions, the Stations of the Cross can be rich, 
deep and meaningful. Stations of the Cross will be held on the 
following dates: March 12th, March 19th and March 26th. 
Attendance is encouraged. Pre-registration is not necessary. 
Masks and the practice of social distancing will be required. 

Save a Seat for Mass 
In order to comply with current COVID-19 restrictions while 
allowing the faithful the opportunity to attend Mass, you must 
sign up through Save-A-Seat. To reserve a seat at St. Ann’s 
Mass, go to https://www.stpatsparish.org website-St. Patrick’s 
Church-Chesterton and scroll down to find the select button for 
St. Ann’s. Enter your first and last names, your email address, 
your phone number and the number of adults and children that 
would like to attend. Check the box that says you have read and 
understand the general release. Double check to make sure 
your information is accurate. Then click the “reserve seat” 
button. A confirmation email will be sent to the email address 
you entered. Please make sure that you bring this confirmation 
email with you to Mass. If you do not have this confirmation, 
you cannot be admitted to Mass. A facemask is required. 
 
If you have been sick over the last 14 days, have a fever or a 
cough, please stay at home. If symptoms occur, please cancel 
your reservation. Please be considerate for everyone’s safety.  
 

2021 Mass Intentions 
There are several openings available in 2021 to remember or 
honor your loved ones through a mass intention. Just send your 
request to: 

St. Ann of the Dunes, P O Box 727, Beverly Shores, 46301 
Right now, openings are available for the Saturday evening 
mass at 6:00 pm only. We will do our best to accommodate 
your requested date. Please leave a phone number we can 
contact you at in case of questions.  The suggested donation to 
request a mass in memory or to honor your loved one is 
$10.00. Please make checks payable to St. Ann of the Dunes. 

Easter Memorial Flowers 
As Easter approaches, you are invited to make your donation for St. 
Ann’s Easter décor in memory of your loved ones or in thanksgiving 
of blessings received. The Easter Flower envelope is included with 
your regular envelopes or you can download the form from the 
parish website @ https://www.st-ann-of-the-dunes.org. You can also 
contact the parish office for assistance at 219-879-7565 or email 
stannesdunnes@comcast.net. Please return the form by March 23rd. 
You can mail the form/envelope to the parish office at P O Box 727, 
Beverly Shores IN 46301 or drop it in the collection basket.  

Special collection for Catholic Relief 
Services next weekend 
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